
Maire Bucklev 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joe Reilly 
08 June 2010 14:49 
Sonja Smith; Maire Buckley 
FW: Waste Licence refence no. WO274-01 

From: Wexford Receptionist 
Sent: 08 June 2010 14:45 
To: Joe Reilly 
Subject: RN: Waste Licence refence no. WO274-01 

Joe 
Rec'd today 
Tku A 

Ann Rochford 
Program me Officer, 
En vir on men tal Pro fec tion A genc y 
P 0 Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle €sfate 
Wexford 
Tel. 00353 53 9 i 60600 
Fax: 00353 53 9 I 60699 
Ernail: info@ew.ie 
Web: ww w. em.ie 

From: Claire Kerrane [mailto:ckerrane@googlemail.com] 
Sent: 08 June 2010 14:40 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Re: Waste Licence refence no. WO274-01 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to you in relation to an application for a waste licence by ADPower Roscommon Ltd in respect 
of a facility at Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

This 25,000 tonne of agricultural slurries and agricultural biomass is NOT wanted by the community of 
Tibohine or the surrounding areas and I strongly believe the disadvantages of this strongly outweigh any 
advantages. The proposed site is across the road not even a mile away from a National School and it is 
extremely close to numerous houses where many of the people in them have lived for many many years. 
This facility has been applied for by greedy people who only see money NOT to benefit our community. 
How can a smelly dump enhance our community?? 

If this facility is as innocent as it is being portrayed to be by a few then why were the community misled and 
why weren't we informed about the plans many many months ago. It is a disgrace and this community will 
not sit back and watch as our community is polluted by cow slurry, pig slurry, intestinal waste and fatty 
waste. If this AD Power company gets the go ahead then I propose we dump a pile of shit outside their 
homes and see how they like it. 

I sit my Leaving Certificate tomorrow and have better things to be doing with my time then writing to you 
about this waste of a space of a company and their incredible cheek that they have to apply for permission 
for such a facility in our village. So if they want to build a dump why dont they do it where they are situated 
and NOT on our doorstep! 
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I appeal to you as a young adult not to give this application the go ahead as it will destroy our community 
with smells and increased traffic on our roads. 

Sincerely, 
Claire Kerrane. 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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